DOCUMENT 33

City Engineers Department
Bath City Council
Guildhall

Bath

BAl 5AW

For the attention of Mr Wride

Dear Sir

Footpaths off Lyncombe Vale Road, Bath

Further to my telephone conversation with Mr Wride on 17 May 1984, I enclose
copies of correspondance relevant to the establishment of public rights of
way off Lyncombe Vale Road. The two footpaths established are indicated on
the attached plan and run through land in the ownership of the Paragon
Educational Trust,

I would be obliged if you would add these paths to your plan showing public
rights of way in the city. Also, please note that 1 have been asked to
have the paths signposted where they leave Lyncombe Vale Road. In this
respect I will supply two sign 'arms' to you and request that you carry out
the necessary work on the ground. Ae discussed in our conversation, would
you please supply an estimate of cost for this work. On receipt of this I
will issue a works order to you.

Should any of the information, above or attached, be unclear to you, please
contact me for further explanation.

Yours faithfully

P S8 GILBERT
Senior Planning Assistant
Public Rights of Way





